
 

Presidentôs Letter 

Wow!  Was that a great Car Show!  It turned out wonderful.  The 

people who showed cars liked it.  The people who viewed the cars 

liked it.  The club members who worked the show liked 

it.  Everybody thought it was a good show.  Congratulations and 

thanks to Mike Clark who did such a great job of organizing it. 

 

And then, only a few days later, we had a very successful car 

display at Austin House retirement home in Cottonwood, arranged 

by Loren and Barbara.  This, too, was a really good event.  I am 

sorry I was not able to participate in it.  Coming up will be our 

traditional Halloween Dinner at the Asylum in Jerome.  Weôll have 

a spooky good dinner there. 

 

Rachel and I are off in our motorhome again.  We are going to 

Arkansas to visit our daughter and her family.  We have been 

looking forward to this trip.  We donôt get to see them often 

enough.  Donôt worry (Iôm sure you were), weôll be back in time to 

attend the October General Meeting. 

 

Thanks to everyone for participating in 

our events and making our club the fine 

club that it is.  See you soon. 



 

Some Stuff: 

   Chris Bein      26 

  Ralph Blankenship    19 

  Lyle Branch     5 

  Egon Hagemann    21 

  Geoffrey Roth     28 

  Mart Schonberg     15 

  Greg Zucco      6 

  Grace Preval     10 

  Jane Tusso      20 

 

Congratulations  

on your Anniversary 

George and Chris Bein     12 

Avrum and Susan Cohen    2 

Arny Messersmith and Grace Preval  15 

Robert and Marylu Miller    28 

Sam and Rose Pietrofitta    14 

Duey and Carol Roland     4 

Herbert and Rica Soltero    20 

Display at Sedona Golf Course Driving Range 
on October 7. Invited by Sedona Porsche Club. 

 
Annual Halloween Dinner at 

The Asylum at 5:00PM on October 30 
 

Display at Vinceôs Auto Body in 
Camp Verde on October 28 
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Welcome new members 
 

Cheri Baldwin 

Meeting Refreshments 
Note: Those providing refreshments will be 

reimbursed $10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen. 
 

Refreshments:  Susan Cohen (still need someone else) 
Coffee:  Ralph & Sharon Blankenship 

Be CERTAIN to visit the Sedona Car 

Club website for a list of sponsors, raffle prizes, 
and PICTURES of all of the entries and all of the 
fun. The show was a great success. Our Inter-
Web Hero, Steve Blank, put it all at the link 
pointed to by the hand. Also, read Mike Clarkôs 
thanks to all those who helped. Itôs on the last 
page.  

 
 

       http://www.sedonacarclub.com/2017-carshow.html 

http://www.sedonacarclub.com/2017-carshow.html

